January 19 2011 minutes :

Harvard Historic Commission

Members present: D. Coots, J. Feist (Chair), J. Martin, R.
Saalfield, K. Swanton(alternate)

Members absent: C. Cutler, R. Minar, R. Sprague, ]. Wollaston

- meeting was called to order at 8: 35 a.m.

- Members discussed the request by the members of the
Municipal Building Committee (MBC) that the Historic
Commission (HHC) write a letter to the Community
Preservation Committee (CPC) supporting the MBC
request for the creation of a line item in the CPC budget
requesting sizable annual donations to the MBC's
restoration plans for the three municipal buildings they
have been studying (Hildreth House, Town Hall and
former library). The time line for this budget item, said
MBC member D. Coots, is likely to be about 10 years.

- Members voted unanimously in support of Feist’s draft,
making small editorial changes as needed. Osberg and
BoS liaison to the MBA, Marie Sobalvarro, will present
this request to the CPC on the evening of Jan 10 2011.

- Meeting adjourned at 8:55 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
R. Saalfield






